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Dear MGCCC Baseball Prospect, 
You are receiving this letter because you have either asked about a showcase, we have seen you or you have been recommended to us as a potential prospect for our program. We are always looking for the best possible players for our program.
We will be hosting a showcase camp on September 29, 2018, at Ken “Curly” Farris Field on the campus of Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College for 9th-12th grades. Registration will start at 9 a.m. and the showcase will begin at 9:30. This will be an excellent opportunity for you to showcase your talent in front of MGCCC and other college coaches. The evaluations will consist of a running time in the 60, both defensive and offensive evaluations, and pitchers throwing a short bullpen session.
The cost of the showcase is $80.00. Deadline is September 21st. Checks can be made out to MGCCC Baseball. Please fill out the registration form below and mail it in to the following address. 
MGCCC Baseball
C/O Rodney Batts, Head Coach
P.O. Box 548	
Perkinston, MS 39573

Hope you will join us.

Registration Form

Name ________________________________________ High School ____________________________

Age _________       Graduation Year _____________	Coaches Name __________________________

Primary Position ____________________________ Secondary Position __________________________

Home Address ________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip _________________________________________________________________________

Players’ Phone Number ___________________________________
	
Parents ______________________________________________________________________________

ACT ______________  GPA __________________ 

Email _______________________________________________________________________________Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College is an Equal Opportunity Employer and welcomes students and employees without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age or qualified disability.  For further information, contact the Equal Opportunity Officer at a Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College Center, Campus, or the Central Office.  Compliance is coordinated by the Vice President for Administration and Finance, Perkinston Campus, P. O. Box 609, Perkinston, Mississippi 39573, telephone number 601-928-5211. 
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